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14th February 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day at both Infant and Junior schools on Friday 7th March 2025 this 
year.  
 
To add to the day’s enjoyment all the children (and even the staff!) will have the opportunity and are 
encouraged to dress as their favourite book character. If they would rather come in pyjamas/comfy 
clothing, they are more than welcome to do so. 
 
If your child chooses to dress up, please bear in mind that they will be wearing their costume for the whole 
school day, so costumes will need to be practical/comfortable. 
 
Ahead of our celebrations, we will host a Book Fair at the Infants School. This will take place in Pearl 
classroom during Parents’ Evening on Thursday 6th March between 4.00 and 6.00pm. The children will all 
receive a World Book Day Token of £1 which can be exchanged at the Book Fair.  Alternatively, you can 
help your child choose their £1 book by visiting the following website: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/. 
 
We’re looking forward to celebrating World Book Day in school and hope you will join in too with your 
child at home. World Book Day could not happen without the support of parents and carers - thank you, 
you make it happen! 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Miss B Clark  
Year 4 Class Teacher 
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